
Temporary Closure of Frio Street Entrance to Monterey Lot (August 16-21, 2017) 
 
The City of San Antonio will be closing the Frio Street entrance to the Monterey Lot from August 
16, 2017 until August 21, 2017 for work related to their Frio Street construction project.  During 
this time, employees will need to enter the Monterey Lot via the new Buena Vista Street 
entrance.  For additional information, please contact Richard Casiano Sr. at 
richard.casianosr@sanantonio.gov or (210) 207-8218. 
 


